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I hereby object to the plans to build a myriad skyscrapers in the City of London as outlined in the City Plan 2040.

The City of London has an incredibly rich heritage which must be preserved for future generations. In particular
buildings like the Grade I listed Bevis Mark's Synagogue are in danger of being swallowed up by high rise office
blocks without any concern for the patrons of endangered historically important venues.

The City Plan 2040 is unsound and must therefore be urgently reconsidered in full consultation with and alongside the
communities who are most at risk of losing their heritage protections.

Sincerely
Priscilla van der Velde
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